
Glenn Hornal - Further information re Planning Proposal re L1021 DP 1054632 Wycombe Rd 
Terrigal 

  
Glenn�
 �
I refer to your email of today’s date and forward the following information as requested:�
 �

-       The only public agency that is required to be consulted regarding this Planning Proposal is 
the RFS. �

 �
-       The completed Attachment 4 form.�

 �
Regards�
 �
Bruce Ronan  25/06/2014�
 �
 �
 �

  

  

 

The information contained in this email may be confidential.  
You should only disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if 
you are authorised to do so. Gosford City Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the 
communication is free of errors, virus or interference. 

Gosford City Council complies with the Privacy and  
Personal Information Protection Act (1998). See Council's Privacy Statement 

From:    Bruce Ronan <Bruce.Ronan@gosford.nsw.gov.au>
To:    Glenn Hornal <Glenn.Hornal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    25/06/2014 11:58 AM
Subject:    Further information re Planning Proposal re L1021 DP 1054632 Wycombe Rd 

Terrigal
Attachments:   Attachment_4_-_Evaluation_criteria_for_the_delegation_of_plan_making_fun.doc

 

Bruce Ronan 
Senior Landuse Planner | Integrated Planning 
Gosford City Council 
(PO Box 21) 
Gosford NSW 2250 
P  (02) 43258176 
 
E  Bruce.Ronan@gosford.nsw.gov.au
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